
From: Simon, Jason
Sent: 1/25/2012 2:20:56 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Shiloh IV

Thanks. I am trying to find a workaround.

Jason L. Simon, CFA

Renewable Policy and Procurement

(415) 703-5906

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2012 2:20 PM 
To: Simon, Jason 
Cc: Schultz, Adam 
Subject: RE: Shiloh IV

Jason,

We will get that done.

Thanks,

Meredith

From: Simon, Jason fmailto:iason.simon@cpuc.ca.qov1
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2012 11:44 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith 
Cc: Schultz, Adam

SB GT&S 0322132

mailto:MEAe@pge.com
mailto:iason.simon@cpuc.ca.qov1


Subject: Shiloh IV

Meredith,

Can you have your legal team draft up a quick memo for our legal team and briefly state why 
the QF contract extension has to be filed as an application. I am trying to dig around and find 
out what the intent of the decision was that mandates that a renewable QF greater than five 
years be filed as an application. I believe the finding is in an LTPP decision but cannot be 
sure.

Thanks

Jason L. Simon, CFA

Renewable Policy and Procurement

(415) 703-5906

SB GT&S 0322133


